
February
Nineteenth

1923.

Dear Dean Laing:-

Vith reference to your letter of 
the 15th of February re the Committee appointed to 
suggest a curriculum of a four year course in 
Commerce, I would like you to act as Chairman and 
vonyener of that Committee. Your associates will 
be Professors Leacock, Sugars, Sandwell, ?.. ?. 
Thompson and Mr. C. ?. Hazen.

• You are at liberty to add to that 
committee any one whose services you consider 
would be of value.
Leacock.
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1 am writing to Professor
I

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

Dr. Gordon Laing,
Dean, Faculty of Arts, 
Arts Building.
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